
 

 

Action Taken Report on Students’ Feedback 2023-24 

 

The following action has been taken on the Students’ Feedback Analysis Report prepared by 

IQAC for the session 2023-24:  

1. The feedback report was shared in the Academic Council meeting and it was resolved 

that all the Departments will promptly submit their requirements to College Central 

Library to procure more relevant books in accordance with NEP-2020 syllabus, 

including books on SEC and MDC courses.  

2. Renovation of the laboratories of Physics, Chemistry and Zoology Departments is 

going on.  

3. Equipments for Science laboratories have been procured to benefit the students. 

4. Up-gradation of Computer Science Laboratory has been approved by GB.  

5. Teachers are encouraged to engage in more ICT enabled teaching learning process.  

6. Hybrid mode of teaching learning environment was proposed.  

7. More Soft-Skill and Life-Skill trainings were proposed for students.  

 

 
(Dr. Sadananda Payeng) 

Principal 

 
 

 

  



 

 

 

Action Taken Report on Teachers’ Feedback 2023-24 

 

The following action has been taken on the Teachers’ Feedback Analysis Report:  

1. The feedback report was shared in the Academic Council meeting decision was taken 

to promptly procure more relevant books in accordance with NEP-2020 syllabus, 

including books on SEC and MDC courses.  

2. Well-structured syllabus for Skill Enhancement Course was proposed to be prepared 

for greater benefit of the students.   

3. Renovation of laboratories was proposed and is under process.  

4. Proposal was taken for intensive interaction with slow learners in terms of remedial 

and mentoring session.  

5. More number of Skill based Add-on course was proposed, a few of which has already 

been initiated in the current session.   

6. FDP, LMS training were proposed for faculty.  

7. Regular parent-teacher meetings were proposed to be conducted in department level.  

8. Most of the Toilets/washrooms were renovated and measures have been taken for 

proper maintenance.  

9. Proposal for renovation of the College canteen has been approved by the GB.  

 

 

 
(Dr. Sadananda Payeng) 

Principal 

 
  



 

 

 

Action Taken Report on Teachers’ Feedback 2023-24 

 

The following action has been taken on the Teachers’ Feedback Analysis Report:  

1. The feedback report was shared in the Academic Council meeting and it was resolved 

that Department-level alumni meets to be organized.  

2. Alumni were encouraged to take active participation in department/college activities.  

3. Alumni were also not happy with the canteen facility. Accordingly renovation of the 

canteen was proposed and approved by the GB.  

 

 

 
(Dr. Sadananda Payeng) 

Principal 

 
 


